From: Bridget Stark Bric L.gov
Subject: Minorities in Broadcasting Non Profit
Date: June 2, 2009 at 8:57 AM

Please see attached document.
Thank you for bringing this to our attention.

Registry of Charitable Trusts
Department of Justice
Office of the Attorney General

I am forwarding your email to oyr complaint desk to be investigated.

Regards,

Kevis Foley, Registrar
Registry of Charitable Trusts
Office of the Attorney General
(916) 324-5498
Kevis.Foley@doj.ca.gov

e T 5/22/2009 10:37 AM >>>

Hi Kevin

Thank you for getting back to me, They are conducting auctions and raffles and fundraising and the
head of the organization took off fo Oregon last year leaving behind a CA PO Box for donations to be
sent toul is 2 longtime residence of aJulREES Who claims no knowledge or
involvement.

The phone numbers on these sites below go to addresses that do not belong to Ms. Patrice Williams or
the organization.

See: www.the broadcaster.com & www.hollywoodcharityauction.com

Is this non-profit still able to stil| take donations from unsuspecting people and companies, conduct
auctions and raffles and operate in this manner?

On 5/22/09 10:23 AM, "Kevis Foley" <Kevis.Foley@doj.ca.gov> wrote:

I was able to locate a recard in our system for the organization Minorities in
Broadcasting Training Program. The organization is registered with our office with a
Charitable Trust registration number of 091539. The organization is delinquent in filing
their required annual repgrts, our records show they last submitted data for the fiscal year
ending 12/31/2001. I do not show that the organization is registered to conduct raffles as
required by law.

Our records show an address of SRR oS Angeles, CA 90067 which is



